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19 January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
YEAR 5 Wessex Water River Study Trip - Wednesday 8th February 2023 
 

As part of our Geography Rivers topic we will be taking the children to Hiltingbury Lakes to 
conduct stream study activities led by Wessex Water. The classes will split into 3 sessions 
throughout the day, with each session lasting 1 ¾ hours each. Your child’s class will be going at the 
time stated below: 
 
5CR- 9.30am until 11.15am 
5M- 10am until 11.45am. 
5MR- 1.00pm until 2.45pm. 
 
The children will need to wear a long sleeved top, long trousers and a warm thick coat, if they 
have waterproof trousers they can wear these too. It is also advisable for children to wear a hat, 
scarf and gloves. In terms of footwear, wellington boots with thick socks would be the most 
appropriate. In case they get wet during any stream activities, please could children bring spare 
socks, shoes and trousers. 
 
We are delighted to be able to ask for some parental help on this trip; if you are able to assist, 
please complete this google form by Monday 23rd January. If your help is required, your child’s 
teacher will be in contact with you to confirm. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Year 5 Teachers 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://forms.gle/wpUfkbnnZrEUWqEh7

